 EMBED Word.Picture.8  
[image: image1.wmf] 

 
April 18, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Minor in Yiddish
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on April 20, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plans for the minor in Yiddish submitted by the Department of Germanic Languages and Literature.  The Yiddish minor is a direct conversion from the quarter version, and the committee voted unanimously to send the proposal on to the full CCI for evaluation.  However, we noticed that two of the cover letters needed to be updated.  We also had a question concerning the core courses that we felt should be clarified by the department before the proposal moved forward.   The department submitted a revised version, which I have looked over.  While most of the changes we requested have been made, a couple of minor problems remain that can be addressed at the CCI level:

· The quarter advising sheet that we asked to be included is indeed there (pg. 7 of the pdf), but it is titled “Yiddish Minor.”  For clarity, it should include the information that this is the quarter version of the minor.  Along with this, later in the proposal (pg. 11 of the pdf), the page titled “Current Yiddish Minor” is now superfluous and should be removed.
· The cover letter from Associate Dean Williams mentions a problem (improper numbering of the core courses) that the department has now corrected, so, to avoid confusion, we recommend attaching a revised letter before the program moves forward. 
Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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